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Further Independent Inquiry and Committee Recommendations 
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at 12:00 p.m. 

in Room 412 of the 
John A. Wilson Building 

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20004 

 
On Tuesday, December 3, Councilmember Mary M. Cheh, Chairperson of the Ad Hoc 

Committee in the Matter of Councilmember Jack Evans, will hold a meeting on Further 
Independent Inquiry and Committee Recommendations. The meeting will begin at 12:00 
p.m., or immediately following the Legislative Meeting and Additional Meeting of the 
Committee of the Whole, if any, in Room 412 of the John A. Wilson Building, 1350 
Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

 
The purpose of the meeting is for members to discuss whether the Committee should 

pursue further independent inquiry in Mr. Evans’s conduct from January 1, 2014 through 
July 9, 2019. The Committee will also consider which specific violations it believes Mr. Evans 
committed and recommendations to the Council for disciplinary action. 
  

The Committee anticipates that this meeting will be open to the public; however, 
although the chair does not expect to do so, due to the sensitive and confidential nature of 
the disciplinary and personnel matters to be discussed, the Committee may enter into 
Executive Session and close a portion of the meeting to the public pursuant to section 504(b) 
and section 375 of the Rules of Organization and Procedure for the Council of the District of 
Columbia, Council Period XXIII.  

 
This meeting notice is revised to reflect that the meeting has been moved 

from Room 500 to Room 412, and that the subject matter of the meeting has been 
amended. 
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